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Monday 17th June 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely break. We are looking forward to our final, busy term in 
Year 2. Our topic is still By The Sea and we’ll be using maps to plan our trip to Broadstairs and making 
Punch and Judy puppets! 
 
SATs 
The children were fantastic last term. They worked incredibly hard and we are really proud of them. ​You 
will receive their results along with their report on Monday 15th July. 
 
Reading and Library 
Please continue to ensure your child brings in their ​book bag​ ​every​ ​day​ so they can change their book 
every morning and take notices home. We will be visiting the​ library once a week to​ ​return and borrow 
two books​ for enjoyment on the following days: 
 

Grasshoppers - Tuesday         Beetles - Thursday 
 

PE and Swimming 
Year 2 will continue to have ​PE sessions on a Thursday ​and children will need to come to school in their 
PE kit on this day. There will still be extra PE on ​Mondays​. No PE kit is needed but sensible shoes and 
clothing is advised. Year 2 will have started their swimming lessons and are having a lot of fun so far! 
 
Trips 
We are very excited to be visiting ​Broadstairs​ ​seaside ​on Wednesday 3rd July this half term​ ​and we will 
also be visiting a Gurdwara on Friday 5th July. Parent helpers will be needed for both and trip letters will 
be sent out soon. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
Seaside Trip: Wednesday 3rd July 
Gurdwara Trip: Friday 5th July 
Report Day: Monday 15th July 
KS1 Singalong: Friday 12th July ​2.30pm  
Report Drop-in: Thursday 18th July 3.30pm 
KS1 Sports Day: Friday 19th AM  
Term Finishes: Tuesday 23rd 1.30pm 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Becca, Mary and Kate 

Head Teacher:   Robin Warren 
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